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Proposed Amendments to Bylaw No. 7200, The Traffic Bylaw 
– Speed Limit Changes June 2024 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the speed limit on Dudley Street between Avenue P South and Spadina 

Crescent West be reduced from 50 km/h to 30 km/h; 
2. That the speed limit on Wiggins Avenue North from a point 50 metres south of 

Elliot Street to College Drive be reduced from 50 km/h to 30 km/h; and 
3. That the City Solicitor be requested to prepare the appropriate amendments to 

Bylaw No. 7200, The Traffic Bylaw, effective September 30, 2024. 
 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on June 4, 2024, 
considered a report of the Transportation and Construction Division regarding the 
above. 
 
Attachment 
June 4, 2024 report of the Transportation and Construction Division. 


